
House of Fraser 

Human Resources Dept. 

140-142 Briggate 

Leeds LS1 6BR 

Mr. Santiago Gómez 

29 Graphton Street 

Bristol 

15
th
 November 2008 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gómez, 

 

 

Thank you for your letter of 27
th

 October applying for the vacancy in our firm. 

 

I would be very pleased to meet you and have the opportunity of assessing your 

abilities and ideas. 

 

If you agree I can date you for an interview next Thursday, November 23
rd

, at 17,30. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Chief of the Human Resources Dept. 

Margaret Cromwell.   

 
 

 


